
U.S. 202, Section 61S 
East Norriton Township, Montgomery County 

   CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  
   May 2025  

 

On June 16, 2025, the contractor for the SR202, Section 61S project will implement 

the Stage 1A traffic pattern on Germantown Pike.  This traffic pattern will reduce 

Germantown Pike to a single lane in each direction between Swede Road and 

Hannah Avenue, in East Norriton Township. 

 

 
 

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) anticipates significant 

backups and slowdowns between Penn Square Road and Arch Road, and motorists 

are advised to allow more time for travel through the area or to use an alternate 

route.  

 

Lane restrictions on Germantown Pike will remain in place through summer 2027, 

for subsequent stages of construction on either side of the Dekalb Pike intersection.  


